


compete with the new development and could be driven out, leading to a loss of diversity and
community identity. 
 
A possible compromise would be the modification of building plans to obligate RioCan Real Estate
INV Trust. to build Low rise building of maximum 15 storeys instead of High rise mixed use towers of
22 to 68 floors. And to provide 100% green areas on the roofs of all the buildings. An environment
resembling the natural environment that proceeded all these projects. 
 
In conclusion, it is important to consider the negative consequences of this building project when
deciding how to allocate open spaces in the community. I urge you to carefully weigh the potential
benefits against the potential costs to the community and the environment. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, Alex Londono -  




